
 
 

H319-C2 HANSCOM CIVIL AIR TERMINAL ARCHITECTURAL & SECURITY UPGRADES 

 

RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS  
January 24, 2025 

 

The attention of contractors submitting proposals for the RFQ is called to the following Responses to 

Questions to the subject RFQ. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution, or 

clarifications are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal submitted.  

 

Responses to Questions: 
 

1. We submitted a prequal for the electrical on Project H319-C2 on January 8th, 2025. I 

wanted to confirm that this is the same project, and that electrical prequals are not being 

requested at this time. 

This prequalification is for the same project of H319-C2. Only the trades of Elevators, HVAC, 

Metal Windows, Tile, Resilient Tile, and Fire Protection are being requested to submit 

prequalification’s. 

  

2.  Do we need to resubmit for a 2nd time or is our submission from 01.09.2025 still applicable? 

For the following trades of Elevators, HVAC, Metal Windows, Tile, Resilient Tile, and Fire 

Protection, a new submission will be required to be considered for prequalification. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-END OF RESPONSES- 


